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Dear Families, 
 
A number of announcements have been made by state and federal government departments today regarding 
COVID-19 and further social distancing requirements. 
 
At this stage the impact to educational providers, including childcare, has not been confirmed.  We are 
anticipating an official government announcement regarding this within the next 24 hours and will 
communicate our next steps to families as soon as possible. 
 
We understand the level of uncertainty is unsettling for all.  Please rest assured we are working through 
information as it becomes available to understand the impact for all Oac families, children and team members. 
 
All Oac campuses will be open for families as per usual on Monday.  Updates regarding the rest of the week 
and onwards will be provided by Monday afternoon. 
 
Thank you so much for your understanding and patience as we work this through this rapidly unfolding 
situation. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Anna Learmonth 
CEO – Only About Children 
 


